
Mozley, Peter <peter.mozley@nmt.edu>

[faculty] Urgent. Update to be sent to all graduate students

Wells, Douglas <douglas.wells@nmt.edu> Thu, Mar 19, 2020 at 4:28 PM
To: All-Faculty <all-faculty@nmt.edu>

More questions answered:

3) The primary goals of this endeavor are to keep our students employed, earning income, working on their
research/educational tasks, and complying with all applicable contract obligations, while also
reducing Coronavirus risks and potential transmissions to the maximum extent practical.   

4) In addition to no-cost extensions, requests for postponed deadlines and reports should be sought with funding
agencies, wherever it makes sense and is important to the argument for a student having Tier 1 status.

Thanks ---- D

Douglas P. Wells
Vice President of Academic Affairs
New Mexico Institute of Mining and Technology
Socorro, NM 87801
575-835-5363

[Quoted text hidden]
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/nmt.edu/d/msgid/all-faculty/CA%
2Bxf8hJv6GNmEmLZMNFiiGkvnarowSj_bLcJCKxPW_jBPHz9XA%40mail.gmail.com.
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